
 
 

Birmingham 
 
Effective: September 1, 2024 
 
The governing body of The City of Birmingham has notified the Alabama Department of 
Revenue of a change in tax administrators for the collection of their sales/use taxes and any 
other taxes for the city.   
 
Effective with the taxes for the period ending September 30, which are due on or before October 
20, 2024. The City of Birmingham taxes will be administered by:   
 

City of Birmingham, Tax and License Division 
Attn: Manager of Tax Collections/Tax and License Administrator 

710 North 20th Street 
Room TL-100 

Birmingham, AL 35203 
205-254-2198 

 
Your City of Birmingham sales and use taxes may continue to be remitted online through the 
Alabama Department of Revenue’s online filing system My Alabama Taxes (MAT), the ‘ONE 
SPOT’ to file:  https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov.    NOTE: A new account number may be 
assigned by the city administrator, requiring that you update the “City/County Tax Account #” for 
Birmingham on the Local Tax/ONE SPOT return.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact this office.  
 

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 
Sales & Use Tax Division 

P.O. Box 327710 
Montgomery, Alabama 36132-7710 

(334) 242-1490 
 

https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/
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